Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory

One Bungtown Road, Cold Spring Harbor, New York 11724
Telephone (516) 367-8310 Fax (516) 367-8480

James D. Watson, Ph.D. Oliver R. Grace Professor
28 February 2003
President of Cancer Research

Dear Judah,

Congratulations on being only 70, with enough years ahead for
you and a grateful world to watch anti-angiogenic agents control most
cancers! Your conception, like that of the double helix, is much too

pretty not to be true.

With very best regards,
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